
Dear	Chairman	Danner,		
	
	 As	a	young	student	with	a	mother	living	under	the	poverty	line	on	Bainbridge	
Island	and	a	Father	living	in	Kingston	barely	making	ends	meet	each	month	I	am	
very	concerned	about	the	updated	Integrated	Resource	Plan	that	Puget	Sound	
energy	has	recently	proposed.	When	following	the	election	this	past	year	our	
governor	Jay	Inslee	promoted	his	dedication	to	clean	energy.	In	just	his	first	year	
our	state	government	managed	to	pass	a	climate	change	bill.	At	the	same	time	our	
president	Barack	Obama	gave	a	speech	on	the	need	to	take	a	stand	on	climate	
change.			
	
	 In	our	future,	I	see	a	carbon	tax,	one	that	China	has	already	taken	the	lead	on.	
I	see	more	and	more	of	a	demand	for	green	energy.	I	see	more	and	more	recognition	
of	dirty	ashes	as	an	issue	and	I	see	ash	becoming	a	financial	toll	on	our	pocket	books.	
I	see	our	governor	continuing	on	his	quest	for	carbon	justice.	Along	with	that	I	see	
that	the	IRP	proposed	by	PSE	is	unfit	for	our	future.	I	see	a	non‐conforming	
coalplant,	that	is	bound	to	be	a	further	cost	of	coal.		
	
	 As	I	write,	solar	panels	and	wind	are	becoming	cheaper	and	cheaper.	Coal	is	
financially	risky,	but	solar	panels	are	a	sure	bet.	The	price	of	renewable	energy	will	
drop.	Just	like	computers;	Just	like	technology	always	has;	less	expensive	and	higher	
quality	over	time.		The	costs	of	mining	this	coal	have	become	increasingly	more	
taxing	on	the	ratepayers.	To	not	include	an	acknowledgement	of	these	highly	
potential	costs	in	an	IRP	is	irresponsible	to	the	ratepayer.		
	

For	all	of	the	families	out	there	working	to	make	ends	meet	and	all	of	the	
businesses	looking	for	an	image	that	meets	consumer	demands,	recognize	that	the	
cost	of	coal	is	too	risky.	Don’t	risk	our	money	in	the	hands	of	dirty	coal.	Be	there	for	
the	ratepayer	and	the	businessman.	
	
Onwards,	
Chiara	D’Angelo‐Patricio	
	
18	years	old	
Daughter	of	Debra	D’Angelo	and	Jeff	Patricio,	
Ratepayers	of	Puget	Sound	Energy	
	


